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INVITATION FOR PREQUALIFICATION FOR THE PROCUREMENT OF CONTRACTORS
FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF FY2025 BUDGET
EMPLOYER: NASARAWA STATE GOVERNMENT
ISSUING DATE: 28TH FEBRUARY, 2025
CLOSING DATE: 14TH MARCH, 2025

Nasarawa state Urban Development Agency (NUDA) invites reputable Contractors with
relevant and verifiable experience for pre-qualification for the Implementation of FY2025
Nasarawa state budget. The process will be conducted in line with the NSBPP Law 2020
and is open to all eligible bidders as defined in the procurement regulations.
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